
Catherine A Louisell 
 

To the Environment Department of NM. 

I have been appalled over the years at the number of deaths and illness by workers who are forced
in their jobs to work in extreme heat situations. This is outrageous, dangerous and unnecessary. I
have spoken with delivery drivers without AC in their vehicles, not enough water to drink in the
heat of the summer. There is no good reason for this to be happening at all. There is no good reason
that workers should be in circumstances that are so difficult to endure while working. 

Please make this rule a reality and save lives and prevent injury. EIB 25-11 (R) - Proposed New
Regulation, 11.5.7 NMAC - Heat Illness and Injury Prevention 

Sincerely, 
Catherine A Louisell


